
Subject: PSA - Annual Fire Hydrant Testing 

 

The Manchester Fire Department will be performing 

annual fire hydrant flow testing during hours of 9:00 AM until 

3:00 PM, Monday thru Friday, beginning on Monday, January 

23, 2023. 

 

“With some fire hydrant repairs that have been conducted in the 

past several weeks, homeowners might have experienced their 

water being a dingy color. We are hoping that by flushing the 

system, we will rid the lines of sediment that may have 

collected”- Fire Chief Ben Williams. 

 

There will also be personnel out over the next several weeks 

painting the fire hydrants throughout the City.  

 

Please call the Manchester Fire Department for further 

infomation at 706-846-2134 
 


